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Begott As | talk with my friends, colleagues, classmates and others who have
grom GO So learned to serve God by serving people alongside me through the years,
RIT Whosoover most of these people who are just as mission-minded as | am tend to smile
but also roll their eyes. When | ask why, they usually offer a reply similar to
Believeth n Him the following: “On one hand, I'm so sorry that your community has gone
. = through so much, but on the other, I'm so glad for you that you have a
: Should O% pet ish, church around you that genuinely cares and wants to help.” All | usually say
PBut have verlasting [ife. is, “me t00.”
As we look ahead to the following year, there is still plenty to be done. We
are still helping mill families. Without meaning to we have become the mod-
el warmth item provider that other organizations are now copying. We are
meeting the needs of neighbors and all of this is possible because you give
your time, your efforts, your ideas, your money, and perhaps most im-
portantly, your permission. | have never asked to start any program that
reaches out to our community and been told no. This is the first church |
have ever served that allowed me to make that statement truthfully. The
question, though, is simple. What is next? All of the things we have done
are important, but God is not done here. So, as the new year marches for-
ward, we want to hear from you. If you have ideas about how to continue to
serve our community, we want to hear them. If you want to learn more
about something, in Bible studies or worship settings, we want to hear that.
We want to hear from you, because you are no less guided by God than
anyone that stands behind a microphone on Sunday mornings. You matter,
as do your ideas.
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| should offer a disclaimer. We want to hear them, but that does not mean
that we are capable of pulling them off at any given time. Please do not let
that stop you from sharing. We want to hear what God puts on your mind,
and | promise that we will take all ideas under careful consideration. This
church cares for its community. It loves God by loving its members and
neighbors. It serves well because it serves together, because we are one.
We are different, but we are one, and that is what the family of God was
created to be in the first place.

Be blessed,

Court Greene

Upcoming Events & Activities

Sunday: January 14, 2024

10:00  Sunday School Adults-FH, Youth & Children - 3rd Floor

11:00  Worship in-person, Facebook, YouTube & WPTL

12:00  Youth & First Kidz Lunch & Movie @ the church
Monday 3:30  Staff Meeting
Wednesday 6:00 Adult Bible Study-Exodus RESUMES

S.0.S. (Sisters of Strength) Resumes in Mann Classroom
7:00  Adult Choir Practice /8 RESUMES

Thursday 10:00
Sunday: January 21, 2024

Blue Ridge Mtn. Quilters—Fellowship Hall

10:00  Sunday School Adults-FH, Youth & Children - 3rd Floor
11:00  Worship in-person, Facebook, YouTube & WPTL
6:00  Finance Meeting—Mann Classroom
Monday 3:30  Staff Meeting
Wednesday 6:00 Adult Bible Study-Exodus
7:00  Adult Choir Practice &'%3
Sunday: January 28, 2024
10:00  Sunday School Adults-FH, Youth & Children - 3rd Floor
11:00  Worship in-person, Facebook, YouTube & WPTL
12:00  Deacon Meeting—Mann Classroom
Monday 3:30
Wednesday 6:00 Adult Bible Study-Exodus
7:00  Adult Choir Practice &dJ3
Thursday 10:00  Blue Ridge Mtn. Quilters

Staff Meeting

4to6 Community Kitchen—see Cathy Walsh

PLEASE NOTE
Weather & Health Schedule Changes: During the week, when Haywood

County Schools are dismissed or closed due to inclement weather, activities
at Canton First are postponed and CFBC is closed. During a weather event,
decisions are made as soon as possible and sent first to the Deacons. Please
check WLOS, WPTL, Facebook, and our website for weather time changes.
Please travel only if it is safe to drive and walk.

Keep Informed: Send an email to Susan@canton-fbc.org to request
Canton First Top News email updates. Call 828-648-2367 to request to be
added to the Prayer Requests emails (sent to subscribers only), phone or
other communications. Find us on Facebook, YouTube, and check out our
website at www.canton-fbc.org. Prayer Request? Call 648-2367 or
www.canton-fbc.org

WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT MEMBERSHIP?

Invitation to Partner with Canton First Baptist Church: We invite you to
membership with Canton First Baptist Church. Contact Dr. Court Greene
to learn more. Baptism: If you are interested in baptism see Dr. Court
Greene or call the church office at 828.648.2367.

Dear Canton First Baptist Church Family,

The End of Year Giving Statements will be mailed by the end of January.
After you receive yours, if you have questions, you can reach me at
Canton First Tuesdays & Thursdays. Or email me at Faith@canton-
fbc.org.

THANK YOU to those of you that have emailed me, called me, prayed
for me, and/or mailed me a “get well” card. That means a whole lot and
warms my heart to be loved by you. Iwill be in my sling for another
month to 1.5 months. So I appreciate your continued prayers.

Thank you,
Faith Woods

Canton First Baptist Ministry Team
Church Office: 828.648.2567
Monday—Thursday, 9:00 am to 3:00 pm, other times by appointment
Dr. Court Greene: Senior Pastor comrtgreenel@gmail.com 828.734.4228
Rev. James Markey: Minister of Music: cfbcmusicmin@gmail.com 843.333.5025
Faith Woods: Church Financial Administrator: falith@caunton-fbc.org
Susan Davis: Youth & Children Dir./Commumnications: susan@caumton-fbc.org

Anna Watson: Pianist rawbananazs@hotmail.com

It has been a whirlwind of pure pleasure during the month of Decem-
ber for the Youth & Children of our church. From the Samaritan Purse
Shoebox ministry, CCCM ministry feeding over 85 and gifts for 53 stu-
dents, Happy Birthday Jesus party, AND the amazing Christmas pro-
gram. The youth, kids, and adults did a stupendous job! Thank you to
those that helped pull this off “without a hitch.” We have some very
talented kids in our church! Stay tuned for an Easter program.

Joyful,

Susarn Davis,

Youth L Cliilven Divecter




